
 

WESTERN DUBUQUE COUNTY COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Board of Education Minutes 
Workshop Session 

April 9, 2012 – 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
Call to Order: 

 Board President Bob McCabe called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room – 

District Administration Office, Farley, Iowa. 
Roll Call: 

 Present were Bob McCabe, Jeanne Coppola, Mark Knuth, Gary McAndrew, Chad Vaske and 

Superintendent Jeff Corkery. 

 

Review and Discuss: Discussion on Bernard and Cascade Elementary attendance boundary lines. 

Superintendent Corkery briefly reviewed Board policies 606.1R Class Size Regulation and 

501.5A Attendance Center Assignments.  He noted that the District needs to be mindful of these 

policies when considering attendance boundary changes and class assignments within the 

District.  

 

The transportation department provided several different boundary line maps for review and 

consideration.  The following factors for each map were discussed and reviewed – bus routing 

considerations, safety of routes, families affected by proposed changes, use of attendance 

waivers, resulting class sizes and probable parent preferences. 

 

Superintendent Corkery indicated that he will make a recommendation to the Board at the May 

School Board meeting.   

 
Adjournment: 
 Motion by Vaske, second by Coppola to adjourn.  Motion passed 5-0.  The meeting adjourned at 6:00 

pm on April 9, 2012. 

 
  

              

 David A. Wegmann     Robert McCabe 

Board Secretary     President, Board of Education 


